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Kowalski, Matthew

From: Ruth Dixon [radixon@umich.edu]
Sent: Friday, July 29, 2016 8:31 PM
To: Planning; CityCouncil
Subject: 2250 Ann Arbor-Saline Road

I am not able to attend the August 3, 2016 Planning Commission meeting on 2250 Ann Arbor-Saline Road due 
to a previously scheduled family trip.  My absence should not be interpreted as agreement with the proposal.  
My current objections have been forwarded to City Council and Planning Commission members in an email 
sent earlier today. 
 
With this return to the Planning Commission, it is time to document  how  the neighborhood will be protected in 
the building process.  It is imperative that Lambeth Drive NOT be used as a construction entrance.  Brad Moore 
stated a 7/28/16 community meeting that the contractors will be using an access off Ann Arbor-Saline Road.  
This promise needs to be made a requirement before project's release. 
 
Brad also stated that more trees can and will be saved under consultation with the city and neighborhood within 
the needs of the site plan.  This promise also needs to be entered into the release document and a neighborhood 
representative selected well before the bulldozers arrive. 
--  
Ruth A Dixon 

520 Lambeth Drive 

Ann Arbor, Michigan  48103 
 
 


